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Dear Owner/resident in Queenscliff
RE:Queenscliff Resident Parking Survey

Warringah Council is working with the Queenscliff community to address issues with
on-street resident parking.

Following previous parking studies, resident surveys and community meetings, a
Resident Working Group was set up in 2014 to help examine options and provide
feedback.

The Working Group met several times and agreed that implementing time restricted
parking in Queenscliff (e.g. 2, 4 or 8 hour parking restrictions), on its own, would
provide limited advantages to residents. The agreed alternatives were either a
Resident Parking Scheme (RPS) or retaining the existing parking conditions.

The Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) has a number of requirements which must be
satisfied if a RPS is to be approved. The Resident Working Group discussed these
requirements and would like your feedback via the attached survey.

Council’s position is that any RPS must meet the requirements of RMS approved
guidelines. More information about RPS, and how they operate, is provided in the
attached documents.

In summary, the survey asks you:

o For your feedback on permit allocation (Section 1)

e Your preferences on the options (Section 2).

o [For feedback on other elements of an RPS and any other comments or
suggestions (Section 3).

Please complete all questions in this survey online at
gueenscliffparking2015.questionpro.com or by completing the attached document and
returning to Council via the enclosed reply paid envelope.

Feedback closes 20 July 2015.

Background information and previous studies can be viewed on the project page:
yoursaywarringah.com.au/Queenscliffparking.
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It is anticipated that the overall results of the survey will be reported to the Warringah
Traffic Committee on 6 October 2015 and then to Council on 27 October 2015. All
comments will be reviewed and a summary of responses will be attached to the
Council report. These reports will also be available online.

Yours faithfully
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Boris Bolgoff
Group Manager Roads Traffic Waste

Enquiries: RTW Administration — 9942 2819

Attachments:

e Resident survey

RPS information sheet

e Frequently Asked Questions

Map of existing off-street
parking
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